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Education Support Provided for Non-Chinese Speaking (NCS) Students 

School Support Summary 

for the 2023/24 School Year 
 

                                      S.K.H. Fung Kei Millennium Primary School                                   i 

 
Our school was provided with additional funding by the Education Bureau in the 2023/24 

school year.  With reference to school-based circumstances, we provided support for our NCS 

students and assigned a dedicated teacher/team to coordinate relating matters.  Details are as 

follows:  

 
 
(1) With reference to the learning progress and needs of NCS students, our school adopted 

the following modes to enhance the support for learning of Chinese of NCS students in 

the 2023/24 school year :  

 

• Appointing two teaching assistant to support the learning of Chinese of NCS 

students. 

 

 

(2) Our school’s measures for creating an inclusive learning environment included#: 
 

1. 

 

 

 

2. 

Organising activities which promote cultural integration/raise sensitivity to diverse 
cultures and religions: 

Chinese Culture Day 

 
Providing opportunities for NCS students to learn and interact with their Chinese-
speaking peers in school or outside school: 

In terms of extra-curricular activities, NCS students are invited to participate in our 

school teams like basketball, fencing, Wushu, Chinese painting to offer extra 

In-class support provided in Chinese Language lessons: 

1. Split-class/group learning 

(Levels:     P.1 ,2, 3 ,6    ) 

 

2. Co-teaching/In-class support 

(Levels:     P.1, 6   ) 

3. Pull-out learning 

(Level:    P.6   ) 

After-school/after-class support: 

1. Chinese learning groups 

(Levels:   P.1, 3, 6   ) 

 

2. Peer cooperative learning 

(Levels:     P.1, 2, 3, 6   ) 
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communication and cooperation opportunities to them with local students. Having 

the increased chances to interact with Chinese-speaking peers, they can better blend 

in our school life through team building activities. 

 

 

(3) Our school’s measures for promoting home-school cooperation with parents of NCS 

students included: 
 

 Discussing the learning progress (including learning of Chinese) of NCS 

student(s)with their parents on a regular basis, as well as explaining and emphasising 

the importance for their children to master the Chinese language as appropriate. 
  

 

For further enquiries about the education support our school provides for NCS students, 

please contact Ms Mok Suet Yi at 2362 7123. 
 


